March 26, 1986

22-25 Sef

Mr. Takafumi Hara W

YOMIURI RESEARCH INSTITUTE
THE YOMIURI SHIMBUN

1-7-1, Otemachi, Chiyoda-Ku
Tokyo 100, JAPAN

Dear Mr. Hara,

In answer to the letter from Dr. Teiichiro Morinaga concerning
the Tokyo Colloquium, I want to tell you that I am very interested
in the Colloquium and that I have as of this moment the best of in-
tentions to participate in it. As I am going to Japan next week to
attend a meeting under the auspices of Former Prime-Minister Takeo
Fukuda, we might be able to talk about more details, once the meeting
is over, on the 10th April. The best way to contact me will be until
that day thriugh theotfice of) HisExc. Mru Fukuda or, after the 10th,
at the UN University, through the office of Vice-Rector Dr. Mushakoji.

Yours sincerely,

Maria de Lurdes Pintasilgo
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